Pullman Public Schools School Board Meeting July 22, 2015

Stuff the Bus! August 13th, 14th, 15th - drop school supplies at various locations around town.

Dan Hornfelt reported that the budget was submitted (early) to the state on July 20, 2015. The 2015-2016 budget is a strong and balanced budget. Formal presentation of the budget to the school board will be on August 12th.

A lot of progress going on at Pullman High School. About 150 workers are working each day on the site. Very impressive! The gym may not be quite finished before school starts but it will be close.

A portion of this School Board Meeting was a Public Hearing.... this allowed the public to come in and ask questions or make comments on the budget. No one from the public was present to make comments or ask questions.

The School Board has worked together with school administrators to revise the Pullman Public School District Mission and Vision Statement(s). The school administrators and the Board work really well together. Mutual respect is evident but it doesn't feel like a "good old boy network."

And that was it! Short meeting tonight!